
Weekly Memos – May 21, 2018 
 

 

The Community Plan (pronounced The Community Unity Plan)  
Dr. Marlon King, Superintendent 

 

As the year comes to a close, I wanted to circle back around and share the update on The School 

Reconfiguration Idea, referred to as TSRI. First, I want to express my most sincere appreciation to 

serve as superintendent and the warm reception that I have received from this community in our 

effort to make Fayette County Public Schools great. I began my tenure listening and learning, 

correcting the wrongs, and implementing new and improved programs as requested by the 

community as a whole. A while back, I proposed an idea around reconfiguration and was quickly 

able to learn the community’s broad reaction. From surveys, one-on-one meetings with families, and 

impromptu conversations with many, I was able to hear the voice of the community as a whole. 

TSRI is a major deal and as a parent, I empathize with the parents’ concerns. The school board and I 

have agreed to move forward with creating a plan, The Community Plan (pronounced as The 

Community “Unity” Plan), around this idea. However, we think a phase-in plan over a three-year 

period would be the right direction for our system. Knowing that, we heard your voices and now we 

will begin engaging and planning to ensure that this plan is successfully implemented. I will be 

reaching out as we create focus groups and work teams to help guide this work. Below, I have 

provided a highlight of the phase-in process. Because of The Community Plan, it is incumbent upon 

us to make some immediate administrative changes at the school and central office level for the 

2018-19 (e.g. Year 1). By making these changes, we would put ourselves in a better position to 

execute a smoother transition for students and staff when schools merge in 2019-20. Over the next 

three years, we will implement the following:  

 

Year 2018-19   Planning Year; Consolidation of sports at middle schools,  

                                    As well as band                    

                                    Relocate Central Administration Building to Central School      

 

Year 2019-20  Merging of schools (West - 5th/6th; East - 7th/8th) 

   Freshman Prep Academy move to Jefferson  

   Virtual Academy (homeschool) at Central Administration  

                                    Building    

 

Year 2020-21  Fayette-Ware Early College High Academy  

                                    (partnership w/college or university off campus) 

                                    Unveil plan to construct the new Central High School   

 

Throughout the summer, I will be sending out updates and memos around The Community Plan. 

Next week, I will provide a step-by-step article on how we arrived at this point and what routes we 

will take to ensure a successful journey. Stay tuned - more to come. 

 

 

Remaining Payroll Checks  
Audience: Staff 

 

Effective 2017-2018 school year, employees will no longer receive their June and July paychecks at 

the end of the school year. All payroll checks will be issued on the scheduled payday of each month. 

As a result, the schedule for the remaining payroll periods are below.   

Wednesday – May 30, 2018 

                                                           Friday – June 15, 2018 

                                                           Friday – June 29, 2018 

                                                           Friday – July 13, 2018 

                                                           Monday – July 30, 2018 



 

End of Year Events 

 
We are providing a listing of all year-end events by location, date, time, and grade. All family 

members are invited to attend. Please click here for complete listing of events. 

 
 

 

Teachers Appreciate Treat from 

Superintendent  

 
In the span of a week, we could never do enough to 

appreciate the job teachers do for our students on a 

daily basis all year long. They teach, encourage, 

motivate, and inspire our children to be their best 

every day. In order to show appreciation for the hard 

work our teachers do, Superintendent King ordered a 

smooth treat to be hand delivered with a thank you 

card to each teacher. Teachers were surprised and 

delighted when the smoothie truck arrived. What a 

cool way to feel appreciated on a hot day! 

 

https://4.files.edl.io/4091/05/21/18/031759-85d52a96-6ec3-431c-8898-4551a5a16d19.pdf


  

 

 

School Board Members Attend 

Governor’s Luncheon  

 
Fayette County School Board members, 

along with Superintendent King, took some 

time to hear the top gubernatorial candidates 

speak during the 80th Annual West 

Tennessee Strawberry Festival Governor’s 

Luncheon. Knowledge is power! 

 

 

 

 

 

West Junior High Students Tour Washington D.C. 
 

Students from West Junior High School picked a beautiful week to tour the country’s capital. With 

stops such as Mount Vernon, the Arlington Cemetery, the White House, and Ford’s Theatre to name 

a few, students were certain to have learned from many teachable moments.  

  
 



 

Why I Choose Fayette Schools 

 
I choose Fayette County Public Schools because they 

care about the students. I've been in the school system 

my entire life, and I have recently seen many 

improvements. Dr. King is opening many doors for 

the students in this school system. The teachers really 

care about helping you to better yourself. If you are 

looking for a good school system, FCPS is definitely 

the one! 

 

  

 

                                                                                                       

 

                                                                                               Fayette-Ware senior, Emma Clayton 

 

 

Welding Students Commissioned to Create  

 
There are no limits as to what the students at the College and Career Technical Education Academy 

can do. The dual enrollment students in the welding department have been commissioned to create 

large-scale sculptures for the Somerville City Park. These talented students are doing amazing 

work! 

   

   
 

 



 

Wildcats Scrimmage West Carroll High  

 
Wildcat football traveled to West Carroll High School in Atwood, TN for a spring scrimmage on 

Tuesday, May 15th.  Scrimmages are an excellent way for coaches to see how the team executes, 

what is working well, and where adjustments need to be made. Coach Hodum is looking forward to 

his first season with the Wildcats this fall. 

 

 

Fayette-Ware Baseball 

Ends Season with District 

Selections  

 
Congratulations to FWCHS Baseball 

team for ending the year on a high.  

The team traveled to USA Stadium in 

Millington and played in the 15-AA 

Tournament.  Congratulations to these 

players for an outstanding season and 

being selected for the following teams: 

Ryan Hooten and Makell Richardson – Academic All District team; Jack Biter and Steven 

Whittemore – 2nd Team All District; Xavier Anderson – 1st Team All District and Steven 

Whittemore – All -Tournament Team. 

 



 

Wildcat Boys’ Track Team Advances to the State 

 
Congratulations to the Wildcats’ track team as they placed 1st in the 4x100m relay and the 4x200m 

relay on Saturday, May 12, 2018. They recorded a time of 128.94, which is the best time in the 

state. They are now STATE BOUND! The relay team is comprised of Tabarius White, 

Darrion Hardy, Devin Burns and Chris Kee and is coached by Curtis Baldwin. They will travel to 

Murfreesboro and compete on Thursday, May 24, 2018. 

 

 


